
A RESOLUTION OF THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF PATAGONIA 

CONCERNING PROPOSALS TO BUILD A BORDER WALL BETWEEN THE UNITED 

STATES AND MEXICO 

 

 The Town of Patagonia hereby urges you to reject funding that would expand the border 

wall along the Southern border.  

 Patagonia welcomes refugees and immigrants and we urge you to reflect these values.  

 The  wall is contrary to what makes this country great and stymies efforts to protect our 

friends, our neighbors, our colleagues, our families, ourselves and our vibrant border 

communities and borderlands. 

  Patagonia is concerned that important environmental laws that keep us safe, like 

the Clean Water Act and the Endangered Species Act, have been waived to build these walls. 

Please focus funding instead on protecting our land, environment and people.  

 We should be creating jobs and rebuilding our failing infrastructure. Congress should 

invest in our families, our children, our health, and our future. 

  

Adopted by the Mayor and Council of the Town of Patagonia, Arizona on this 26th Day of 

September, 2018 

 

 

 


